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School Motto: With Pride We Strive

FINAL NEWSLETTER 2018 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone 
for their warm welcome over the last term. I wish you 
and your loved ones a safe and happy summer holiday 
break, and look forward to welcoming you in the 2019 
school year. On behalf of all the staff at Clifton Park 
Primary School, I wish you a merry Christmas and a 
happy new year. 
 

STUDENT REPORTS 
The Semester Two Student Report packages have 
been sent home with your children, Wednesday 12 
December. 
 

FAMILIES LEAVING 
With the students graduating or leaving, we often see 
the last of their families at the school as well, and 
sometimes this can be the end of a long partnership 
with the school. To those families, we have valued 
your contributions over the time you have been here 
at our wonderful and unique school. Best wishes and 
thanks from Clifton Park Primary. 
 

SCHOOL AWARDS AND GRADUATION CEREMONY 
Tuesday’s School Awards and Graduation Ceremony went very smoothly. There was a wonderful sense 
of community and we were very proud of all our students and particularly with our graduates.  
Congratulations to the following Class Award and Graduation Award recipients for the 2018 school year: 

 
2019 CLASS LISTS 
Class lists will be available on Friday February 1, 2019 at 3pm, outside the school office. I am 
sure you can appreciate that we cannot release class lists earlier, as changes over the holiday 
period are likely as numbers move around in the classes. 

CLASS Effort and 
Achievement 

Award 

Citizenship  

Award 

Year 1 Dakota  Szeth  

Year 2 Riley  James  

Year 3 Jonathan  Riley  

Year 4 Trent  Charli  

Year 5 Mackenzie  Katie  

ARTWORK 

Abbeygail Year 6 

PRINCIPAL AWARD 

 Bailey Year 6 

YEAR 6 GRADUATION AWARDS 

Visual Arts  Brooke  

Physical Education Abbeygail 

Japanese  Bailey 

Music Luke 

Citizenship Leonie  

Dux Angus 

HEAD BOY 2019 HEAD GIRL 2019 

Torryn Katie 

 

COMING EVENTS 
 

2018 - December  

12  Reports go home 

13 Students last day 
 

2019 – January 

23 Stationery Pick Up @ School from 

canteen 

31 Uniform shop open 9am -12pm 
 

2019 - February 

1 Uniform shop open 12pm – 3pm 

 Class Lists available to view 

4 Students Resume Term 1 2019 
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2019 SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAYS (SDD) 
The School Council recently approved the School Development Days (SDDs) for the 2019 school year. 
These are days where students do not come to school, and staff work together or attend professional 
development. See table below for the dates.  

Term 1 Thursday January 31, Friday February 1, March Friday 1  

Term 2 Nil 

Term 3 Monday 22 July 

Term 4 Monday 14 October, Friday December 20 

 
2019 STATIONERY LISTS (REPEAT) 
Your child/ren have been handed an information package about their 2019 requirements (Personal Items 
List/Booklist) to be taken home. Please note the following: 

 Whether you choose to use the provider offered by the school (Ziggies Educational Supplies) or you 
purchase the items yourself the school encourages you to purchase good quality items. These tend 
to last longer and have less chance of breaking. Any items ordered through Ziggies and deemed 
faulty from the manufacturer will be gladly refunded or exchanged. 

 There are four buying options if you choose to purchase with Ziggies Educational Supplies: 
 Order & pay online by 16 December to be eligible for free delivery 
 Order & pay online after 16 December and be charged delivery 
 Self-Serve at a Ziggies store (Canning Vale or Joondalup) 
 New for 2019 Pre-Ordered School Pick Up 
 Pick up at school on Wednesday 23 January from Canteen 
 Can be pre-paid OR paid for at time of pick up 

  

 Cathy Allen  
PRINCIPAL 

  

Congratulations Clifton Park Primary School  
 

 
 

CPPS has added gold to our bronze and silver status at the 

School Drug Education and Road Aware (SDERA) Awards recently. 
 

These awards are in recognition of the implementation of a whole school health program to achieve better 

health and wellbeing outcomes for their school communities. 
 

Parents play a significant role in the development and support of school health and wellbeing programs. 

Research indicates that engagement of parents in their child’s school life, including health initiaves, makes it 

more likely that unhealthy behaviours will be avoided as they grow older. 

 

 



  

 
  
 

  

 
 

 
 

The graduating class of 2018 
 will present Clifton Park Primary School 

 with a ‘Street Library’ that serves as a reminder in  
the years to come of their time at the school.  

The students will assist in the decorating  
of the ‘house’ and a plaque with the inscription, 

 ‘Donated by the Graduating Class of 2018 and CPPS P&C’ 
  



  

 
  
 

 

 

 

 
The Clifton Park Primary School P & C 

would like to thank all parents, students, staff and the 

community for their continued 

 support of the P&C. 

We wish you all a safe, happy holiday and a very 

Merry Christmas! 
We look forward to working with you all in 2019. 

 

 

 

The Clifton Park P&C XMAS Raffle 
 

Tickets       $2.00 each or Books of 5 for $10.00 
               DRAWN TODAY 

           Thursday 13th December  
                at 2:30pm  

               in the undercover area 
                     Thank you from the Clifton Park P&C  

 

 
 

 

Staff from Clifton Park Primary School 

Wish you all a Happy Christmas and 

Prosperous New Year 
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